
 You’re Invited! 

Design Workshop Invite 
 

 

Design Workshop for the Bloor Dundas ‘Avenue’ Study 

Saturday, September 20, 2008 

1:00 p.m.  

High Park Baptist Church – Lower Auditorium 

9 Hewitt Avenue (at Roncesvalles Avenue) 
 

 

 

The City of Toronto, City Planning Division and the consulting firm of Brook Mcllroy Planning 

& Urban Design/Pace Architects invite you to participate in a Design Workshop from 1:00 p.m. 

to 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, September 20, as part of the Bloor Dundas ‘Avenue’ Study. 

 

This interactive workshop will include group activities and discussions.  Groups will focus on 

urban design issues, streetscape, opportunity sites where increased building heights and massing 

may be appropriate and potential transportation improvements for the area.     

 

If you are interested in attending the Design 

Workshop, please register by calling Corwin 

Cambray at 416-397-0244 or email 

confirmation of your attendance to 

ccambra@toronto.ca by September 15.     

 

If you cannot attend the workshop, you can still 

make your views known by sending a fax to 

416-397-4080 or by email at 

ccambra@toronto.ca or by writing Corwin 

Cambray, Senior Planner, Policy and Research, 

City Planning Division, City of Toronto, 55 

John Street, 23rd Floor, Toronto, ON, M5V 

3C6.     

 

You may also contact Councillor Gord Perks, 

Ward 14, Parkdale-High Park, at 416-392-7919 

or email at councillor_perks@toronto.ca  

 

Visit www.toronto.ca/planning/bloordundas.htm to learn more about the Bloor Dundas ‘Avenue’ 

study. 

 

 
City Planning Division 


